Excmo Ayuntamiento
de Archez (Malaga)

FOLLOWING CONFIRMATION OF THREE POSITIVE CASES OF COVID-19 IN
ARCHEZ AND IN ORDER TO COMPLY TO THE NECESSARY MEASURES, WE
INFORM OUR RESIDENTS THAT THE TOWN HALL HAVE PROCEEDED TO TEST
ALL STAFF AND WORKERS, AS WELL AS PERSONS WITHIN THE VILLAGE WHO
RUN PUBLIC SERVICE BUSINESSES. AS A RESULT, WE ARE PLEASED TO
REPORT NO FURTHER POSITIVE CASES HAVE BEEN DETECTED.

THE TOWN HALL WOULD LIKE TO STRESS THE IMPORTANCE OF THE RULES
ADOPTED BY THE GOVERNMENT AND PLEASE ASK THAT ALL OUR RESIDENTS
FOLLOW THE GUIDELINES, INCLUDING THE OBLIGATORY USE OF MASKS,
MEETINGS OF NO MORE THAN 6 PERSONS, REGULAR HAND
WASHING/SANITIZING AND TO OBSERVE THE REQUIRED SOCIAL DISTANCING
MEASURES.

WE ALSO RECOMMEND (IN ACCORDANCE WITH GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES),
IF YOU THINK YOU MAY HAVE BEEN IN CONTACT WITH ANYONE WHO HAS
TESTED POSITIVE OR IS SYMPTOMATIC, PLEASE SELF ISOLATE AND STAY AT
HOME FOR A MINIMUM OF 10 DAYS.

THE TOWN HALL WOULD ALSO LIKE TO CONFIRM THAT THE MAYORESS OF
ARCHEZ HAS TESTED NEGATIVE FOR COVID-19, BUT IN ACCORDANCE WITH
CURRENT GUIDELINES, WILL SELF ISOLATE AT HOME DUE TO POSSIBLE
CONTACT AND WILL CONTINUE TO CARRY OUT ALL DUTIES VIA TELEPHONE
AND EMAIL DURING THIS PERIOD.

WE WOULD LIKE TO ASSURE ALL OUR RESIDENTS AND NEIGHBOURS THAT
THE 3 REPORTED CASES ARE UNDER THE FULL CONTROL AND THE EXPERT
CARE OF OUR SANITARY AUTHORITIES. WE ALSO ASK THAT YOU DO NOT BE
ALARMED AND TO CONTINUE TO FOLLOW ALL GOVERNMENT PROCEDURES
AND SAFETY MEASURES. =

Ayuntamiento de Archez
Paseo del Rio Turvilla s/n, Archez. 29753 Mélaga. Tfno. 952553159. Fax: 952553019



